
 

 Maths 

In Maths, we have continued to learn about frac-
tions. We have been learning about improper frac-
tions, mixed numbers and how to convert from 
one to the other. 

We have also been looking at adding fractions to a 
number line. 

YEAR FOUR 

Please support your child with completing 

homework each week. If you struggle to 

get online inform the class teacher and 

they can print some workbooks. 

The following must be completed each week: 

1. Minimum of 3 x 10/15 min sessions on 
TT Rockstars 

2. Minimum of 3 x 10/15 min sessions on 
Spelling Shed 

3. Minimum of 3 x 15 min reading ses-
sions—diaries MUST be signed 

 

 English 

In English, the children have been practic-
ing sentences and then drafting their non
-chronological information texts.  

They are now editing and proofreading 
them, ready to publish in their books. 

 

 After 1/2 term 
A reminder that after half term, it 

will be Babbage and Seacole going 

swimming on Thursday afternoons. 

Hair should be tied back and ear-

ings removed. 

 

Parks and Malorie will be back to 

doing outdoor PE. 

Topic 

In Topic over the past couple of 
weeks, we have continued to learn 
about the Ancient Egyptians. We 
have learned about mummification 
and how Howard Carter discovered 
Tutankhamun’s Tomb. We are also 
practicing our shading and still life 
skills in Art. 

 

 

 

Our current 

class text  

 

 


